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 Voting by mail has been available by mail-in ballot for years in Oregon.  It has been 

very successful.  It is private but secure, and accommodates those with challenging 

work schedules. It also honors and respects citizens and registered voters with 

disabilities equally with others. It allows secure voting at any hour without the 

discrimination of long lines and limited access. It invites and supports full 

participation.  We should retain mail- in ballot voting in Oregon.  I oppose in-person 

voting at voting stations. 


